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Having	fun	playing	in	the	Spring	Round	Robin	are	Captain	Terri	Vivoli,	Wendy		
Ledamun,	Vicki	Cook,	Rich	Bainbridge,	Irene	Alexander	&	Madeline	Benson	
	
Today	is	a	busy	day	for	bocce,	with	the	Guys	vs	Gals	Captains	meeting	today,	at	10	a.m.	at	Vineyard	Center,	
followed	with	the	last	Boot	Camp	this	year,	from	2	to	3	p.m.			Then,	what	better	way	to	finish	up	the	day	but	at	
Friday	Bash	from	3	to	5	p.m.			Next	week	the	winners	from	this	week’s	Spring	Round	Robin	Tournament	will	appear	
in	the	Villager.		For	immediate	results	go	to	the	Club’s	website	at	www.villagesbocceclub.com.			You’ll	also	find	on	
the	website,	photos	of	all	the	Spring	Round	Robin	and	Boccivolo	Teams.	
Boccivolo	Tournament	ends	this	Saturday,	June	29th	with	the	Championship	Game	on	Saturday,	July	6th	at	10:30	
a.m.		After	the	Championship	game	there	will	be	a	potluck	luncheon	at	Vineyard	Center	at	noon,	for	all	the	players,	
their	spouses	and	referees.		There’s	a	signup	sheet	for	the	potluck	in	the	cabinet	at	the	bocce	courts	or	contact	
Gerri	McCoid	for	questions	at	408-809-4745.		This	tournament	was	more	about	having	fun	than	being	competitive	
and	I	believe	in	the	end	the	fun	part	was	accomplished.	
4th	of	July	Parade	at	the	Clubhouse:		If	you	happen	to	be	attending	the	Parade	on	the	4th,	check	out	the	Bocce	
Club’s	golf	cart.		Claudia	Bullington	and	her	creative	committee	will	show	off	their	decorating	skills.		Thank	you	to	
Claudia	and	her	committee	for	all	their	time	and	efforts	in	creating	a	great	entry	for	our	club.	
Guys	vs	Gals	Tournament	starts	on	Monday,	July	8th	and	runs	for	6	weeks,	with	the	playoffs	and	Championship	
Game	held	the	following	week.			
	
Save	the	Dates:	
The	Village	Challenge	takes	place	on	Saturday,	September	7th	from	9	a.m.	to	3	p.m.		Each	Village	is	represented	by	
one	team	of	players	and	compete	against	each	other’s	Village	for	the	1st	place	spot.		Questions	can	be	directed	to	
this	year’s	Tournament	Coordinator,	Marion	Logie	at	logiem@sbcglobal.net.		
	
Tip	from	the	Courts:		A	friendly	remember,	“SMOKING”	isn’t	allowed	at	any	Village	venue	outside	your	own	home	
and	that	includes	the	Gazebo	and	Bocce	Court	areas.			


